
2 November 2018 
 

The Barkby Group PLC 
(the “Company”) 

 
Change of accounting year end 

  
The Barkby Group PLC announces that it has changed its accounting reference date and 
financial year end from 31 December to 31 May. Accordingly, the Company’s next annual 
report and accounts will be for the 17-month period from 1 January 2018 to 31 May 2019, 
which will be announced by 31 October 2019.  However, following the announcement on 26 
September 2018 of its interim results for the six months to 30 June 2018, the Company will be 
announcing a further set of unaudited interim results for the six months to 31 December 2018 
by 31 March 2019. 
 
For more information please visit www.barkbygroup.com or contact the following: 
 
The Barkby Group PLC +44 (0) 330 333 8265 
Rupert Fraser, Chief Executive Officer 
  

 

Allenby Capital (NEX Exchange Corporate Adviser and Broker) +44 (0) 20 3328 5656 
Jeremy Porter/Asha Chotai 
   
Camarco (Financial PR) +44 (0) 20 3757 4994 
Jennifer Renwick/Jane Glover 
  

 

 


